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The Applicant and Harbour Energy have reached agreement in principle and are in advanced
negotiations on a co-operation agreement relating to the interaction between the development of
Hornsea Four and the decommissioning of the Johnston Subsea Gas Field infrastructure. The
Applicant and Harbour Energy acknowledge that the overlap of the Johnston field infrastructure
and the Hornsea Four developable area requires the parties to find a way to coexist with respect
to the Johnston field decommissioning. However, the parties remain committed to completing an
agreement prior to the end of the Examination to address any impact of potential proximate
turbines on decommissioning activities.a€«



